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Tuesday 27th March 2018 
 
 
CLASS 2 LONDON TRIP – SUMMER TERM 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following on from the learning that the children did last term on the Government and 
Parliament we are planning on taking the Class 2 children to London to visit the Houses of 
Parliament in the Summer Term.   
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 11th July.  We will be booking the train tickets for the 
trip after the Easter holiday so if any parents do not wish their child to take part in the trip 
then please let the school office know by the end of the week so that we are able to plan 
numbers. 
 
A permission letter with further details will follow closer to the time.    
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Popay 
Class 2 Teacher 
 


